
                  

                                         

March 2, 2018. 

Dear Cilaire Families, 

Thank you for another successful week of learning and growing at Cilaire!  On Wednesday, Cilaire staff and 

students came together wearing pink, to stand up against bullying and to continue practicing kindness. Thank 

you, Ms. Kanhoffen’s class for making your own pink shirts and providing such an awesome background for 

the picture above. What a great way to continue spreading kindness.  #pinkitforward 

PAC News 

FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT!  Everyone Welcome! Monday, March 5th Come and join us for dinner and watch 

The Emoji Movie! Doors open at 5:15pm, movie at 6:00pm, entry by donation. 
 

 

Other 

Provincial Announcement – SD 68 has asked us to share the following announcement from the province.  

https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2018FLNR0014-000315 

The Week Ahead 
Mon. 5 – Early Dismissal, 1:22pm 
               Ready, Set, Learn for Pre K, 2:30-3:30pm 
               PAC Movie Night 
 
Tues. 6 – Peewee Girls BBall Home vs. Rutherford 
                Peewee Boys BBall game away @ Seaview 
 
Wed. 7 – Bantam Boys BBall game Home @ Frank J Ney 
 
Thurs. 8 – Bantam Girls BBall game away @ Brechin 
                 
Fri. 9 –  

https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2018FLNR0014-000315


 
Looking Ahead                                                                                             

 

March 16 – Pizza Hot Lunch 
                   Last Day of Classes before Spring Break 
March 19 – March 30 Spring Break 
April 3 – School Reopens after Spring Break 
May 11 – Non Instructional Day, Pro D. 
May 21 – Victoria Day, No School 
June 28 – Last Day of School  
             

Have a great weekend! 

Carie Wood      

 carie.wood@sd68.bc.ca  
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